
 

what’s happening? 
 

 
 
 
 
 

The Council is reviewing its planning policies 
and has published a Launch Document which 
identifies the major issues which it thinks we 
are facing.  
 
Core Strategy Launch Consultation 
25 September to 17 December 2007 
 
Where can I see the Core Strategy 
Launch Document? 
 

Council’s website, public libraries in the District, 
Council Offices at Trimbridge House, Bath, 
Riverside, Keynsham, The Hollies, Midsomer 
Norton and at Victoria Hall, Radstock 
 
How to get involved 
 

Respond online or fill in a Comment Form.  For 
full details of the consultation and linked activities 
visit our website: 
 
 

www.bathnes.gov.uk/corestrategy 
 
 
 

Further information: contact the Planning Policy Team on 
 01225 477548 or e-mail: planning_policy@bathnes.gov.uk 

Imagine Bath and North East Somerset 
in 2026……. together we need to make 
some tough decisions 

Don’t wait… 
Get involved now! 

 

 

http://www.bathnes/

